

La Crosse MTU 2000 Marco Drive La Crosse, WI 54601 (608) 789-7350 (608) 789-7374 FAX

January 31, 2018

Mayor and Members of The Common Council

Re:

18-0169

Resolution authorizing the Mayor to file application for Transit Operations

and Capital Assistance for 2018 with the Federal Transit Administration.

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Municipal Transit Utility Board considered the above matter at their meeting on January 30, 2018, and recommended it be adopted.

Sincerely,

Amothy Kabat
Timothy Kabat
President

/tll